

# WCS Newsletter

June 4, 2021

Volume 1, Issue 37



#### **Quick Links**

Revised re-entry transition plan and options can be found <u>here</u>.

A list of Frequently Asked Questions concerning COVID-19 precautions can be found <u>here</u>.

Parent support tools for <u>iPads</u> and <u>Schoology</u>.

Wood County Schools COVID-19
Dashboard can be found here.

"Our vision is to work as a community to inspire a passion for learning, pursue excellence and empower students to reach their potential."

Wood County Schools

## That's a Wrap!

We made it!

The last day for students is Monday, June 7, and many schools have fun activities planned for the final day of school.

Our high schools may have felt a little empty this week. The class of 2021 graduated this past weekend in three commencement ceremonies. Many of our graduates will head to college this fall, while some will continue their technical education or begin new jobs.

For some students the end of this school year is just the beginning of a short break until summer programs begin. This year, Wood County Schools has eight summer programs spanning all grade levels. Many do not "grade" students, but instead encourage students to keep portfolios to track their progress. The focus is to encourage learning in a fun and engaging manner.

We want to thank everyone for all of their hard work and perseverance. This past year was nothing any of us could have imagined, with a global pandemic, a shift to online learning and constantly changing needs and requirements. But students, teachers, staff and parents persevered and we are grateful every day to work with and serve so many wonderful people. Have a great summer!



A.A. Milne



#### **Summer Programs**

For more information on Wood County Schools Summer programs, or to be placed on a waitlist, click <u>here</u>.

#### **Off Campus Options**

Wood County Schools offers options for families who prefer their children learn from home. Our **Distance Learning Academy** offers live instruction with Wood County Schools' teachers for kindergarten through grade eight.

We also offer virtual programs including our **High School Virtual Learning Program** where students can choose to learn from home under the direction of a Wood County Schools' teacher or, students may choose **WV Learns Virtual School.** 

For more information, visit:

https://www.woodcountyschoolswv.com/o/wcs/page/off-campus-learning-options--3

#### **Parent Newsletter**

This is the last issue of the WCS Parent Newsletter for the 2020-21 school year! This year has been a bit of an experiment in getting the word out to parents and families. As with all experiments, some things worked and some did not.

Questions or suggestions for improvements can be emailed to the Wood County Schools Communications Department at merb@woodcountyschoolswv.net.

### Feedback?

Questions or suggestions can be emailed to the Wood County Schools Communications
Department at merb@woodcountyschools wv.net and everyone encouraged to download the WCS app for news and announcements.

